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ADDENDUM 1 

  

 10/10/24 

Planholders of the Northwestern Water and Sewer District, 2024 Windsor Drive CIPP Improvements, 
WL-5022A, project are hereby notified of the following amendments to the Contract Documents. This 
Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents. 

QUESTIONS 

The following questions were submitted to the Engineer.  The answers provided below are for the 
clarification of Bidders questions.  Questions have been paraphrased for brevity.   

Question #1 – Would you consider United Felts an approved CIPP Liner manufacturer per Section 
02768 Part 2? 

Yes. 

Question #2 – Would you consider EnviroCure UV CIPP an acceptable UV CIPP Liner per Section 02768 
Part 2? 

Yes, as long as the Contractor provided end seals with the liners. 
 
 

Question #3 – Would you consider the Quadex I&I Guard Family as approved grouts per Section 02771 
Part 2.02? 

Yes, I&I Guard – AG would be approved on this project. 

 

RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED ON PAGE C-410 - 1 OF THE BID. 

 


